TWO RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
SPECIAL MEETING FOR STUDENT HEARING 2
SEPTEMBER 27, 2016

A special meeting of the Two Rivers School District Board of Directors was held on Tuesday September
27,2016 in the Two Rivers Superintendent’s office.

Roll Call:

Doug Morell — Present Justin Dunman — Present
Malcolm Stover — Present Charlotte Rhoades —Present
Neil Taylor— Present B C Rankin — Present

Ryan Milligan — Absent

Also present was Superintendent Nathan Morris and Principal Barry Fisher. Visitor sign in sheet
attached.

Parents requested closed meeting.
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by President Doug Morell.

On recommendation from Superintendent Nathan Morris, Charlotte Rhoades moved to expel a student for
the one calendar year (September 15, 2016 — September 15,2017). Malcolm Stover made the second.
Vote 6-0

Doug Morell moved adjournment. Justin Dunman made the second. Vote 6-0
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